
Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee Agenda 11 March 2003 

5. LICHFIELD/TUAM STREETS SWAP - MEMBERSHIP OF WORKING PARTY 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Kevin Roche, Committee Secretary, DDI 941-8536 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise the Committee of the representatives nominated for 

membership of the above working party and to seek confirmation of its final composition. 
 
 PREVIOUS COUNCIL RESOLUTIONS 
 
 At a meeting of the Council on 21 November 2002 it resolved to: 
 
 ‘1. Conduct a transport review of streets between Hereford Street and Moorhouse Avenue. 
 
 2. Form a working party to: 
 
 (a) Discuss terms of reference for the working party for adoption by the Sustainable 

Transport and Utilities Committee; 
 (b) Initially address traffic issues between Hereford Street and Moorhouse Avenue; and 
 (c) Address transport planning within the Four Avenues as a parallel process to (b) above.’ 
 
 Membership of the working party was to comprise: 
 
 ‘(a) Councillors Sally Buck, Carole Evans, Chrissie Williams, Ron Wright and the Chairman of the 

Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee. 
 (b) The Chairman of the Mayoral Forum or nominee. 
 (c) Three representatives of central city businesses, one of which is to be nominated by the 

Canterbury Employers’ Chamber of Commerce. 
 (d) Councillor Diana Shand, Environment Canterbury. 
 (e) A road user representative nominated by the NZAA. 
 (f) A representative of SPOKES. 
 (g) A bus company representative.’ 
 
 An invitation to nominate a representative was sent to the organisations listed above and nominations 

have been received as follows: 
 
 (b) The Mayoral Forum at its meeting on 19 November 2002 resolved to nominate Mr Steve Collins 

as its representative. 
 (c) The Canterbury Employers’ Chamber of Commerce has nominated its Chief Executive Officer, 

Mr Peter Townsend. 
 (d) Environment Canterbury have confirmed Councillor Diana Shand as its representative. 
 (e) The NZAA has nominated Mr Tom McBrearty, Regional Chairman, NZAA, as its representative. 
 (f) SPOKES have nominated Mr Glen Kooray as its representative. 
 (g) Mr Greg Campbell, CEO, RedBus Company, has nominated Mr His Admiraal as a 

representative of his company. 
 
 An additional two representatives of central city businesses are, however, still required to be 

appointed. 
 
 It is intended that the working party hold its first meeting in the latter part of March and it will discuss 

its future terms of reference and schedule of meetings at that time. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the membership of the above nominees on the working party be 

confirmed and that an additional two representatives of central city 
businesses be appointed. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above membership be confirmed and subject to their agreement 

Messrs Peter Guthrey and John Suckling be appointed as the additional two 
representatives of Central City Businesses. 

 


